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Antonia Hover

From: charley7722@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 3:29 PM
To: Ellen Plendl
Cc: Hillary Cassel; Office of Senator Book; Rebecca Talton; armando.pimentel@fpl.com; Ron 

Hurtibise; Office of Chairman La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of 
Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 
Passidomo; ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; martha.lynn@eog.myflorida.com; Shonna 
McCray; Charles Rehwinkel; James Wheatly; TJ Harper; Joe Dykes; 
josephglaviano@gmail.com; Francis Pizzuta; Marie Woodson; 
fl23response@mail.house.gov; Connie Furze; Noah Bennett; Sean LeHockey; 
ebony.pardo@mail.house.gov

Subject: FPSC Docket # 20210015

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Ms. Ellen Plendl,                 http://www.fpsc.com 
 
Good Day !     FPSC Docket No. 20210015     FPL Account No.  26582 57510 
 
Ref : The FPL Rate Increase, vs the Monetary Lower KWH Monthly Usage Penalty ? 
 
The controversy centers directly on the fact that FPL and also the office of Public 
 
Counsel misled the FPSC about their deceptive tactics towards monetarily 
 
penalizing Individuals such as myself for our Lower monthly KWH usage.<<<<< 
 
The Monthly Monetary Increase was primarily implemented to Monetarily 
 
"Penalize" individuals such as myself for my Lower Monthly consumption 
 
of electrical power. 
 
In retrospect FPL should of rewarded, and also commented our family for 
 
conserving electrical energy. Thank You FPL, OPC, & FPSC. ! <<<<< 
 
Hopefully the Florida Supreme Court will overturn the serious mistake that the 
 
FPSC made . <<<<< 
 
Thank You. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Michael J. Walsh 
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Hollywood, Fl. 
 
US Navy Veteran   Member I.D.  1194721044 
 
 
 
 
 




